
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COLBORNE 

REQUEST FOR QUOTE 

Sugarloaf Marina 
Maintenance Dredging 

Fall 2016 
CS-RFQ #2016-01 

ADDENDUM #6 (7-12-2016) 

The City of Port Colborne reserves the right to issue addenda to this Request for Quote.  
Any addenda issued after the posting of this Request for Quote will be published on the 
City website at www.portcolborne.ca up to and including September 23, 2016.  It is the 
sole responsibility of Proponents to review and respond to published addenda issued 
following the issuance of this Request for Quote in their submissions. 

If addenda are issued prior to two days of closing this Request for Quote, the closing date 
of this Request for Quote may be adjusted accordingly.  
 
A mandatory site meeting was held May 4, 2016 at 10:30 a.m. local time, at Sugarloaf Marina – 3 
Marina Drive, Port Colborne, ON L3K 6C6. 
 
In attendance were representatives from the following companies: 
1. Marlon Marina Inc. 
2. The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 
3. The Ontario Construction Company 
4. DEAN Construction Company 
5. Eco Technologies Ltee 
6. Geo-dredging and dewatering 
7. Crane Shore Marine & Pile Inc. 
8. Catalina Excavating Inc.  
 
Due to the nature of CS-RFQ #2016-01 and the requirement for additional details the closing 
information will be amended to reflect a new date and time. 
 
CLOSING INFORMATION 
Date:  Friday, September 23, 2016 
Time:  3:00 p.m. Local Time 
Location: City of Port Colborne – City Hall 
  1st Floor Reception  
  66 Charlotte Street,  
  Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8 
 

http://www.portcolborne.ca/


Page 4. 2.  QUOTE PROCESS 

Item 2.1 Closing Date and Time 

RFQ shall be submitted prior to or by Friday, September 23, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. local 
time.  Any Quotes received after the specified closing date and time will not be 
considered. 

Item 2.2 Opening of Quotes 

A public opening of the RFQ will take place on Friday, September 23, 2016 at 3:45 
p.m. local time in the City of Port Colborne, Council Chambers, at 66 Charlotte 
Street, Port Colborne, ON.  Bid results will be posted on the City of Port Colborne 
website www.portcolborne.ca for three (3) days following the opening of the RFQ.  

Further inquiries regarding CS-RFQ #2016-01 may be directed to Mark Minor, Marina Supervisor by e-
mail: markminor@portcolborne.ca 

http://www.portcolborne.ca/

